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2020 
January 10,11,12 – District S Mid-Winter Conference in Hyannis 

Jan. 17           Raynham Lions - Game Supper 
Jan. 25  Carver Lions Mohegan Sun Bus Trip 
Feb. 2  Raynham Lions - Super Bowl Party 
March 4 Rehoboth Lions - Clam Boil 
March 6th- 8th    Emerging Lions Leadership Institute (ELLI)  (5 Openings) 

March 9 3RD Cabinet Advisory Meeting & Operation Shoe Box Collections  
March 14 Dennis Harwich Lions Foxwoods Bus Trip 
March 20       Raynham Lions - Game Supper  
April 1  Rehoboth Lions - Clam Boil 

April 17 Dartmouth 10th annual Comedy Night 
April 17th-19th   Regional Lions Leadership Institute (RLLI) (5 Openings) 

April 24th – 26th  92 Annual MD33 State Convention 
May 6  Rehoboth Lions - Clam Boil 
May 30th & 31st 2020 District Governor Elect Training (DGE Training)   
June 3  Rehoboth Lions - Clam Boil 
June 16 4TH Cabinet Advisory Meeting – Redman Hall  
 

 
On Going Events 

Easton Lions Thrift Store Every Wednesday and Saturday   eastonlions.org/thriftstore 
 

Save the Date 

http://eastonlions.org/thriftstore
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Message from District Governor John Babb 

 

Guess that I flock to holidays for my creative outputs.  Today is Christmas Eve, as I write 

this.  These holidays (Christmas, Kwanzaa, Hanukah, Festivus, etc.) are a special time of 

the year, to spend with your family and friends.  I wish all of you to be well, happy, and 

productive.  For those for which these holidays are sad times, my thoughts and prayers are 

with you.  Cherish your memories, and spend some time with those that you love.  Hugs to 

all! 

Midwinter Convention is arriving.  It’s late for registration for the 10-12 January District 

33S Midwinter Convention, but we will try to accommodate if you are one of those Lions 

that wait to the end.  If your club has not sent in Midwinter donations, or are planning to 

present them at Midwinter, please know that CST Jane Puccio is at your service, and 

anxiously waiting.  Giving her a heads-up will be welcome. 

“A Funny Thing Happened on the Way to Midwinter” is the theme.  I’m looking forward 

to hosting International Director Gary Brown and Lion Barbara (New York).  Variations 

from past events include, a Comedian on Friday night, a Leos-Lions Service Project on 

Saturday, and an Awards Luncheon on Saturday.  I hope to see a great showing. 

I’ll give a plug for the Midwinter Leo-Lion project (building stuffed bears and lions for the 

Leos to deliver to local hospitals), and to the Midwinter Literacy project (bring new/good 

condition children’s books, to join up with the stuffed animals). 

Thinking about the 1st half of this Lions year, I have to compliment the many Lions and 

Leos that have held service and fund-raising projects.  District 33S Lions and Leos Clubs 

remain working within their communities, and in some cases are critical to families having 

a joyous holiday season.  Service is why I joined Lions, and its what gives me the energy 

every day, to continue to serve.  Please keep up the great work!! 

If you need me, the best method is email (babbjd@comcast.net) or phone (508-455-7294).  If 

by phone and I don't answer, please leave a message so that I know who's calling and what 

you need.  I thank-you for your efforts and your dedication.    Remember to have fun! 

      Respectfully, District Governor John Babb 
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Mid-Winter Colosseums Sale 
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Mid-Winter Conference Registration  
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Mid-Winter Program - Ads 
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District 33S Children Books Literacy Project 
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All State Band Raffle 
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GLT Trainings and Workshops 

UPCOMING TRAINING DATES FOR 2019-2020 

November 16, 2019    Family Forum/Diabetes Focus, Symposium 

March 6th- 8th 2020   (5 Openings) 

Emerging Lions Leadership Institute (ELLI)  

Open to Lions who have not been Club President or have served one     

term as President and have not taken a Multiple District (MD) training 

in the past  

April 17th-19th  (5 Openings)  

Regional Lions Leadership Institute (RLLI)  

Open to ALL Lions who have not been elected as 2VDG and have served 

as President or have completed ELLI 

May 30th & 31st 2020 

District Governor Elect Training (DGE Training)          

For DGE, 1st VDGE, 2nd VDGE and CSTD/CTD/CSD 

Also looking for members to become Guiding Lions …  

All of the above Training is very informative and instrumental in 

becoming Future Leaders of our District ! 

If interested in attending any of the above trainings, I can be reached at 

mammyhorner@netzero.net or 508-889-2185 

Thank You 

Debby Horner GLT (Global Leadership Training)    

       

mailto:mammyhorner@netzero.net
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Emerging Lion Leadership Institute   
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Regional Lions Leadership Institute   
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Eye Mobile Schedule 
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District Eye Mobile & Hearing Foundations Information 

District 33S Foundation Committees 

Always Need Board Members  

There are two District Foundations, Eye Mobile and Hearing and they belong to 

the lions of District 33S. Only District 33S Lions can serve as voting members 

of this foundations and they need to have representation from throughout are 

district. Please consider to volunteer some of your time.  

 
 District 33S Eye Mobile Foundation  

Eye Mobile Committee is looking for Lion members that would like to serve on 
the BOD Directors as a Director or as an Advisor. The Eye Mobile Committee 
Meets on the second Monday of each month from 7:00PM to 9:00 PM. At Good 
Days Restaurant, 99 S Main St, West Bridgewater, MA 02379. The committee 
meets to discuss ways to encourage the use of the Eye Mobile by Lions Clubs at 
their events and screening days. Other topics include the planning and 
maintenance of the equipment within the Unit with possible improvements as well 
as other issues that arise throughout the year. All interested Lions should contact 
Eye Mobile Foundation President email eyemobilepresident@district33s.org  

 

District 33S Hearing Foundation  

District 33S Hearing Foundation is presently in need of a few Advisors.  

The Hearing Foundation is looking for Lion members that would like to serve on 

the BOD Directors as a  Director or as Advisors. The Hearing Foundation meets 

on the second Tuesday of each month from 6:00PM to 7:00 PM in Somerset, at 

Ascent Audiology and Hearing, 1122 Riverside Ave, Somerset, MA 02726 

The committee meets to review and vote on Hearing Application submitted by 

Lions Clubs of District 33S. All interested Lions should contact Hearing 

Foundation President email hearing.president@district33s.org   
  

NEW UPDATED Applications and Guidelines are on Line  

When submitting an application for hearing assistance please be sure to use 

the MOST RESENT application that is posted online at District33S.org . This 

will prevent delays in processing application.  

  

Check to see if the applicant is Mass Health Eligible (Mass Health will pay for 

their hearing aids no  need for Clubs to submit application) these two 

things will ensure that there is no delay in  processing the referral.  

mailto:eyemobilepresident@district33s.org
mailto:hearing.president@district33s.org
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 Lions Sick & Sorrow  

 

 

 

Members could always use Get well cards and prayers. 

Lions Club  Home Address Location 
 
Raynham Lion 

 
PDG Frank Gendreau 

 
55 Alice Rd,  
Raynham, MA 02767 

  
Home Care 
(P) 508-823-0559 

 
Dennis Harwich Lion 

 
Arnie Lett 

 
P.O. Box 105 
West Dennis, MA 02670 

 
Home  
508-394-0757 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
New Bedford Lion 

 
Nat Hoyle 

 
15 Kelton St. 
New Bedford, MA 02745 

 
Home 
(P) 508-995-9779 

 
Fall River Carousel Lion 

 
PDG Bert Patenaude 

 
5 Waring Rd.  
Somerset, MA 02726 

 
Home 
(P) 508-672-3586 

 
Fall River Carousel Lion 

 
Muriel Patenaude 

 
5 Waring Rd.  
Somerset, MA 02726 

 
Home 
(P) 508-672-3586 

 
Abington Lions 

 
Ted Cummins 

 
22 Lantern Ln 
Abington MA 02351 

 
Home  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Thoughts & Sorrow for our Departed Lion Members 

South Attleboro Village Lion Cindy Moreau Died December 12, 2019  

Sick Members  
 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiLioGxiJbhAhWMNd8KHTMkAFAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fworldartsme.com%2Fhospital-bed-clipart.html&psig=AOvVaw0T8Fcl76Xc_DmyI4RlfA8C&ust=1553354880628767
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District Eye Glass Washing & Sorting 

Updates from Eye Glass Recycling Committee 

 

We are still in need of mission or medical groups going                            

to foreign countries that would take eye glasses!     

The Eye Glass Recycling Committee is holding eyeglass washing and bagging 

events plus separating of glasses for missions at the   

         Raynham Lions Hall 

                     January 6th and 20th 
                            1:00PM -3:00PM 

                    And 

         7:30 PM - 9:00 PM 

 

This is a District wide event and is open to all clubs.  Mark your calendars 

and invite your members to come and help with this project.  This is a great 

opportunity to meet and catch up with other Lions from the District. With 

additional opportunity to gain credit for other Lions program by notifying your 

club secretary of your attendance. 

For more information or a project please call me at 508-336-3637 or via 

email at nate@natehelge.com . Looking forward to your help on the 6th and 

the20h. 

If any clubs are looking to wash eye glasses as a club event, twinning or zone 

project we are willing to travel if you have the place for washing. 

 

Nate Helgerson 

 

Eye Glass Chairman 

 

 

mailto:nate@natehelge.com
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District Leo’s Club News 

LEO’s ROAR 
 

 
 

LEO SERVICE PROJECTS IN NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER 

 

 November service projects ended with Leos helping out at a 

fundraiser for pediatric brain cancer research called "Sundaes with 

Santa".   12 Leo members served ice cream with all of the trimmings to 

hundreds of children at a local garden center. 

 Leos and advisors bought different kinds of toys and games 

(bubbles, stuffed animals, puzzles, crayons, small activity books etc) and stuffed 98 red stockings 

for children in the Attleboro "Christmas is for Kids" program. This was a great Leo Club service 

project that took place on Monday evening, Dec. 9th.  The red stockings were brought to 

program headquarters that evening.   

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

GREATER ATTLEBORO LEO CLUB 
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So far this year North Attleboro High School Leos have 80 students signed up 

and have been meeting since September. The group has completed four 

projects with a few others underway. The completed projects include 

volunteering at the Falls Halloween Party, the Roosevelt Halloween Party, 

the Community Family Night, and the Clubs and Activities Fair at the High 

School 

 

  

NORTH ATTLEBORO LEO CLUB 
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Operation Shoe Box 
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Raynham Lions Game Dinner 
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Carver Lions Mohegan Bus Trip 
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 Dennis Harwich Lions Foxwoods Bus Trip 
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Westport Calandra Raffle 

 


